

MESCO PUBLIC SCHOOL DhanauraRoad, Amroha

MESCO/CIR-P/12/25-26

8th May, 2025

Subject: Participation in Mother's Day Programme

Dear Parents,

We hope this letter finds you and your family in the best of health and spirits. As Mother's Day approaches, we are excited to announce a special celebration to honor and appreciate all the wonderful mothers in our school community.

To make this event truly special, we invite **mothers to submit a photograph** with their child to the class teacher by WhatsApp, if they wish to. These photographs will be used as part of our celebration to showcase the beautiful bond between mother and child. Please submit the photographs **to respective Class Teacher by 10th May 2025**.

Additionally, we encourage students to participate by sharing their heartfelt sentiments for their mothers. Whether it's a poem, a song, a speech, or simply a few loving words, every expression of gratitude will make this occasion even more meaningful. Students can submit their contributions in the form of Video to respective class teacher by 10th May 2025 (5pm).

Thank you for your continued support and participation.

Warm regards,

Pooja Buttan (Principal)